Date: - 06 mar 25

Subject: Important Notice - Students Revision Notebook Checking & Class Tests

Dear Teachers,

As you all know that final exams are starting from next week the Examination Department requests your cooperation in ensuring students proper academic preparation through revision, notebook checking and class tests. To enhance their learning and revision process, please ensure the following:

Regular checking of students revision and notebooks checking to monitor their overall progress.

Conducting periodic class tests to assess their understanding and retention.

Providing constructive feedback to help students improve their preparation.

Your dedication plays a crucial role in guiding students toward academic success. We appreciate your support in maintaining high educational standards.

Best regards, Examination Department ZLVS

Magaz